
STUDENT BULLETIN

September 22, 77

STUDENTS, UNTIL TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 2?, PLEASE PICK UP YOUR MAIL IN THE ADMINISTRA­
TION BUILDING. THANK YOU!

GOOD NEWS PRE-SCHOOL - 4 & 5 year olds. Tuesdays, Wednesdays & Thursdays, 9*QO a.m. - 
11:30 a.m., starting September 27th. Call Kirkland Assembly of God Church, at:
486-39S2 or 822-4555. The cost is $20.00 per month.

CARPOOL NEEDED - from the University District. Call Janice Melbye at 632-4388.

HEALTH CENTER HOURS: Monday 1:30 - 4:30 Mrs. Jean Clark, R.N.
Wednesday 1:30 - 4:30
Friday 1:30 - 4:30

VARSITY BASKETBALL MEETING - There will be a meeting of all varsity basektball prospects 
and hopefuls in L-101 Monday, September 26th, at 3*15 p.a. Please bring a pencil.

MANAGERS 0,1 STATISTICIANS NEEDED: Any student interested in basektball or soccer 
managing or statistician duties please contact Mr. Kinney in the Gym. Thanks!

HELP NEEDED IN CHURCH: Pastor needs someone to help out in church - youth, music or 
childrens church, as their talents allow. Needs help through the school year. Will 
pay transportation costs for weekend ministry. Church is approximately 50 miles from 
campus. Contact: lev. Michael VanWagner Phone: 629-2600 (Office)

Stanwood Assembly of God 629-278? (Home)
8028 - 272nd N.W.
Stanwood, Wa. 98292 ..

MALFUNCTION OF MAIL BOXES: Malfunction of mail boxes should be reported to the Dean 
of Students Office in the Administration Building. Students are requested not'to 
tamper with the glass or combinations. -

ANNUAL P.R. SING 
THURSDAY NIGHT 

SEPT. 29, 7:00 P.M.

ALL FIVE SUMMER TRAVEL TEAMS WILL PARTICIPATE. IT MIGHT BE WISE TO COME A LITTLE 
EARLY TO GET A GOOD SEAT! 1 1 SEE YOU IN THE CHAPEL!!!

TRAFFIC CITATIONS: The Traffic Controller will be on duty Monday, Sept. 26, issuing 
traffic tickets. Please park in your assigned spaces. Make sure you have put your 
parking sticker in the appropriate place - the lower right hand side of the front 
window. Parking is not allowed except for visitors in front of the Administration Build­
ing. Thank you. If you have any questions, please see the Dean of Students Office.


